
 

All, 
  
I wanted to inform you that after a lengthy discussion this morning with the OTA 
board, they have elected to support the -10 amendments to HB 2017.  I 
appreciate the hard work you have put into this bill and your willingness to work 
with us regarding our concerns.  We look forward to the infrastructure 
improvements and the process improvements that this bill contains and look 
forward to working with you in the future to accomplish these goals.  Thank you 
again for your hard work on Oregon’s behalf. 
  
  
Jana Jarvis 
President 
  
Oregon Trucking Associations, Inc. 
 


